
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 19 July 2007 

4. CORRESPONDENCE 
 
 The Board received the following correspondence: 
 

• Letter from Christchurch International Airport, suggesting that the Memorial Avenue sign welcoming 
visitors to Christchurch be revised and refreshed. 

• Letter from Neighbourhood Support Canterbury, requesting that the Board consider replacing 
Andrew Yoon as one of its two representatives on the Canterbury Neighbourhood Support 
Committee. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


